
Submitter: Rebecca Boartfield 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I strongly oppose this measure. We cannot let racist republicans take away this 

exceptional method of voting. It is a system that works well. Voter fraud is a hoax 

drummed up by ignorant politicians who wish to use fear to pass their racist agendas. 

Oregon must stand up and fight against this. We must say NO to those who wish to 

harm our valid voting system and push back against agendas that are only meant to 

suppress the vote. Republicans only win if they cheat. We must keep our current 

system and not let them cheat any longer. SAY NO TO THIS MEASURE. 


